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CITY COUNCIL MCINTYRE SUBCOMMITTEE MINUTES 
OF JULY 21, 2020 MEETING 

 
The July 21, 2020 meeting of the McIntyre Subcommittee was held by Zoom. 
 
Chair Whelan opened the meeting at 3:04 PM.   
 
Present were Chair Peter Whelan and Councilors Paige Trace and John Tabor.  
In addition, present were City Manager Karen Conard, City Attorney Robert 
Sullivan, and Legal Administrator Synthia M. Ravell.  
 
Councilor Deaglan McEachern called into the meeting at 3:13 PM 
 
 
Public Comment 
 
No members of the public present.  No public comments.  At 3:15 PM, Chair 
Whelan closed the public session.   
 
Councilor Deaglan McEachern made a motion to go into non-public 
session and Councilor Page Trace seconded that motion.  It was voted on 
by a unanimous roll-call vote of Chair Peter Whelan, Councilor Deaglan 
McEachern, and Councilor John Tabor to move the meeting into non-public 
session. 
 
 The minutes of the nonpublic session are contained in a sealed file. 
 
At 3:58 PM Councilor Deaglan McEachern made a motion to come out of 
non-public session.  This motion was seconded by Councilor Paige Trace.  
No discussion was had, all in favor and vote unanimous on a 4-0 roll-call 
vote. 
 
At 3:59 PM Councilor Deaglan McEachern voted to seal the minutes of the 
non-public session.  This motion was seconded by Councilor John Tabor.  
All in favor on a unanimous 4-0 roll-call vote. 
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Public Session Discussion 
 

 Survey 
 

 Drop survey forms in gray mailbox in front of City Hall 
 

 Collect responses 
 

 City Manager to prepare Press Release regarding the GSA  
 

 Councilor Tabor to write Op-Ed cost clarification 
 

 All support return of Post Office 
 
 
 
At 4:05 PM Chair Peter Whelan requested a motion for the meeting to adjourn.   
 
Councilor Paige Trace made a motion to adjourn the meeting, it was 
seconded by Councilor Deaglan McEachern, and the Subcommittee voted 
unanimously on a 4-0 roll-call vote adjourn the meeting.  Meeting adjourned 
at 4:06 PM. 
 
 
Every vote taken by the Subcommittee during the meeting and during the non-
public session was unanimous. 
 
 
 
 
Date Approved:  _______________  __________________________ 
       Peter Whelan, Chair 
       McIntyre Subcommittee  
 
 
 
Minutes taken by Robert P. Sullivan, City Attorney 
and Synthia M. Ravell, Legal Administrator 
July 21, 2020 


